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Beacon is making providers aware of 42 CFR 433.40(c) “If a check remains 
uncashed beyond a period of 180 days from the date it was issued; i.e. the 
date of the check, it will no longer be regarded as an allowable program 
expenditure.” 
 
As such, Beacon will void checks over 180 days.  If a provider locates a 
check that exceeds the 180-days you may contact Beacon’s Finance 
Department to make arrangements for a valid check.  You may email: 
arnissa.snead@beaconhealthoptions.com.   
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